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Dear IBSSA members, 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
 
Hereby I report briefly about the recent activities and future plans of the newly established IBSSA 
representative office in Mexico. 
 
We started our activities at the end of August upon reception of my official appointment as Country 
Representative in Mexico. 
 
I invited and proposed two of the most prestigious bodyguard instructors in Mexico: Mr. Gonzalo Senosiain 
(specialized in fire arms) and Mr. Pablo Ortiz-Monasterio (specialized in security driving) to join IBSSA and 
qualify as official Instructors of the association. So last year we formed IBSSA Mexico executive committee, 
we have registered the official IBSSA training centre in Mexico, and all three of us have been qualified and 
accepted as IBSSA official instructors. 
 
To attend the needs of Mexican Security market we have submitted the certification program named: Executive 
Protection Specialist “EPS” that include: driving, firearms training and also “on hands” training in threat 
prevention, Intelligence, counter intelligence, surveillance and counter surveillance, threat assessment, advance 
work and protective invisibility. IBSSA authorities have also approved this kind of certification. 
 
Our planes for this year in general are the followings: 
 
- To organize the official IBSSA Mexico opening and invite Prof. George Popper – President of IBSSA and 
other IBSSA officials 
- To start promoting IBSSA in electronic and other media in Mexico 
- To create cooperation between IBSSA and other important Mexican and international security organizations, 
who are active in Mexico, such as ASIS Mexico, ASIS Puebla and others 
- To have the first generation of IBSSA Mexico “EPS” certified bodyguards 
 
11th January 2017 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

Mr. Ivan Ivanovich 
Country Representative of IBSSA for Mexico 


